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Lou Mansolillo

From: 1968deadhead <deadhead1968@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 12:21 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: H-7015

Please consider H-7015. I got into the electrical field because you needed mandatory training and licensing. I got into the 
field at 36 years of age. I had worked for my family in the textile field. Ocean State Finishing Co.  My parents owned this 
company for almost 30 years. We all know what happened to the textile industry thanks in part to NAFTA. I vowed to 
never let this happen to me again. I am 56, I love what I do and I want it protected from people who lack the skills, 
experience, and knowledge  to perform the work safely. I have seen way to much shoddy workmanship when someone 
asks me to” take a look this for me” mostly residential. In our industry people can die when things are not done 
correctly. This is not for shock value it is simply a fact. 
 
Respectfully  Gary Williams 


